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Mariemont High School Student Selected for Area Leadership Program 
 

From the Mariemont High School Class of 2013, Sophie Erhardt has been selected to be a 
part of the 2012 Regional Youth Leadership class comprised of students from Northern 
Kentucky/Greater Cincinnati area high schools.  
 
Founded in 1994, this program seeks to build the leadership skills of high school juniors 
through interaction with community decision-makers and participation in issue-oriented 
seminars.  The 49 student leaders selected (representing 47 high schools) have made the 
commitment to attend the seven program sessions and day-long retreat.  The sessions are 
held at various venues throughout the greater Northern Kentucky/Cincinnati area once a 
month.  Topics covered include diversity, health, local government, law, economic 
development, criminal justice, money matters and art. 
 
Sophie is the daughter of Joan and Mark Erhardt of Mariemont. 
 

 
 
 
Photo:  Sophomore Sophie Erhardt will represent Mariemont High School in the 
Northern Kentucky/Greater Cincinnati Regional Youth Leadership program for the next 
school year. 
 
 
 

Betsy Porst, Communications Coordinator 
6743 Chestnut St., Cincinnati, Ohio  45227 

bporst@mariemontschools.org 
  
 


